
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

December 3, 2020 

 

Redbook Committee completed its review of the revised A&S personnel policy and worked with 

A&S on some additional revisions. The committee has voted to move forward with a first 

reading by the full Faculty Senate in December. 

 

The committee is currently reviewing the revised School of Nursing bylaws. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


